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Tuesday 10th October 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
In Year 1 this term our topic is ‘Saving our Planet’. We have arranged an exciting trip to 
Whipsnade Zoo where the children will explore classification. They will be able to compare a 
range of animals and use descriptive words to label and sort them into groups. 
 
Please find below important information regarding this trip.  
 

Date Friday 10th November 2023 

Location  Whipsnade Zoo  

Cost (full price)  £15.00 

Cost if eligible for Free School Meals £7.50 

Payment via School Gateway to be made by Friday 3rd November 2023 

Clothing required School uniform, warm coat and trainers for 
comfort 

Parent helpers required Yes! Please note in comments when 
making payment if you can help and we 
will confirm as soon as possible.  

 
Payment should be made on the School Gateway and is non-refundable. Some of you may 
have Whipsnade Zoo membership. If this is the case, your child will not need to pay for 
entry (£7.00). Please let us know, and we can reduce the amount you need to pay on the 
School Gateway. They will need to bring their membership card into school on the day of 
the trip.  
 
If you would like the school to provide a packed lunch, please order it by Friday 3rd 
November. If your child brings in a packed lunch, please ensure it’s in a named disposable 
bag with no fizzy drinks.  
 
Please be aware that payment is on a voluntary basis. However, should we not receive 
enough contributions, unfortunately this trip may not be able to go ahead.  
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Miss Gowers and Miss Cox  
Year 1 team  
 

 


